
THIRD-PARTY COMMENTS TO ACCJC 

 

The College of Micronesia-FSM is accredited by the Accrediting Commission for Community and 
Junior Colleges (ACCJC). The College has completed its 2016 Self Evaluation Report of Educational 
Quality and Institutional Effectiveness in preparation of a review by the ACCJC in March 2016. 

A third-party comment may be submitted to the Commission at any time as it relates to the compliance 
of a member institution with Eligibility Requirements, Accreditation Standards, or Commission 
policies. Such comment must be submitted in writing, signed, and accompanied by the affiliation, 
return address and telephone number of the correspondent. Commission staff will review all third-party 
comments to assess its applicability to Eligibility Requirements, Accreditation Standards, or 
Commission policies. Institutions will be provided with an opportunity to review applicable third-party 
comments. 

Individuals who wish to make comments on the institutions that are undergoing review in the current 
semester and that are being considered by the Commission at its next meeting, should use the Third 
Party Comment Form and be sure to include their name, address, phone number, and email address. 
The comments must be received five weeks before the scheduled Commission meeting. 

The form for submitting third-party comment is available on the ACCJC website: 
http://www.accjc.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/04/ThirdPartyCommentForm_4-24-13.pdf.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.accjc.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/04/ThirdPartyCommentForm_4-24-13.pdf

	THIRD-PARTY COMMENTS TO ACCJC

